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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Y2 Penguin Class – Staff News 

 

I would firstly like to see how wonderful it was to have the children back in school yesterday. They all 

seemed incredibly happy to be back and I know all the staff had a fantastic day with them back 

together. 

 

As you will be aware, Mrs Macdonald and her husband are expecting their first child next month.   

 

We are pleased to announce that Miss Laura Wildgoose will taking over from Mrs Macdonald as class 

teacher for the duration of her maternity leave. Miss Wildgoose is an excellent teacher and is 

currently working in a school where she is very recent experience of teaching Year 2. She is excited 

about relocating to the Sussex area and can’t wait to come and meet the children and be part of our 

school. Miss Wildgoose will be coming into school on several occasions before the Easter Holidays to 

meet the staff, find out more about our school but most importantly (and excitingly for her) meet and 

start to get to know the children. 

 

We wish both Mrs and Mr Macdonald all the best for the upcoming arrival and look forward to 

meeting the newest member of their family soon.  

 

If you have any questions, please get in touch.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 
Andrew Lincoln 

Associate Headteacher 
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